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Dedicated to Medical Excelience and Compassionate Care

December 8§, 2015

Fairfield High School, Walter Fitzgerald Campus
Ms. Gayle Donowitz

108 Biro St.

Fairfield, CT 06825

Dear Ms. Donowitz,

On behalf of the Norma Pfriem Breast Center, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your
participation in and support of Pirk Pledge. We had more than 25 schools, school

~ groups or athletic teams support this month-long, community wide breast cancer

awareness campaign. More than $15,000 was raised from these fundraisers. The funds
raised during the campaign will provide medical excellence, compassionate care and life-
saving programs to ALL women regardless of their ability to pay.

We had the pleasure of visiting many of the schools or attending their sporting event for
their “Pink Day” and it was truly heartwarming to see how the students, the faculty, staff
and parents united with such enthusiasm to support breast cancer awareness.

We were awestruck by how the entire community came together to help us spread the
word that early detection is the best protection! It means so much to breast cancer
patients, survivors and their families, and the providers who care for them, to know that
they have the community behind them as they struggle with a disease that affects so
many.

Thank you again for your continued support and for making Pink Pledge and the Norma
Pfriem Breast Center your Charity of Choice.

Best wishes for a héppy and healthy new year!

Sincerely,
Ui Aixd Hover Jotont ol Bohisth_
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